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Chandler Heights Basin
The first two of five project construction phases 
are complete; remaining construction phases 
will primarily be executed through the dirt 
brokering process whereby dirt will be removed 
by others at no cost to the District. This 
will be dependent on demand for excavated 
materials and the timing of area infrastructure 
construction. The Town of Gilbert has obtained 
an easement over the basin project that will 
allow the town to implement a regional park 
project at the basin site, the design of which is 
underway.

Chandler Heights Basin

PLANNING STUDIES

FY2019-2020
San Tan ADMS Update

FY2021-2022
Higley ADMP Update

FY2022-2023
Gilbert/Chandler ADMS Update
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